Decatur Road & Bridge

From: Sherman County Public Works <shcopw@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 2:33 PM

To: Decatur Road & Bridge

Subject: info from Sherman County

To whom it may concern,

Sherman County feels that requiring a CDL to drive a motor grader should not be required. If we hire
someone to drive a motor grader, then we teach them to drive a motor grader, but then they would be
required to get a cdl but have never driven a truck. They would have to learn to drive a truck as well as a
motor grader. They are not allowed to take the test with a motor grader, and the test is geared towards a
truck anyway.

Thank you

Rod Roeder
Sherman County
785-890-4865



